
Anya thinks she can get 
the Sorrowtooth. We will 
have to place our hopes in 
her and as far as I am 
concerned I could not think 
of another person I would 
trust more for this. She 
might not be exactly like 
us, but she knows what she
is doing. 

Meanwhile, we will proceed 
with the exact calculations
for the outer ritual circle
geometrics. I think that the
Ammonit Night Ritual is an 
appropriate title. Our Coven
has been named after an 
eternal helix – symbol for 
Spiral's eternity: I intend 
to leave the wonders of 
Ankarien to my children, not
to the Barbarians! 


